
Dear friends,

We hope this newsletter finds you and your family in good health. Much like spring weather, this season has been 
unpredictable and quick to change. In times of uncertainty, it’s inspiring to see communities come together to 
support one another. We have been moved and humbled by the support and resiliency shown within our Elawa Farm 
community.
 
As we begin the 103rd season at Elawa Farm, we reflect on the history of the farm. We recognize that this land and 
its stewards have weathered many storms over the years. Through it all, the abundance and resiliency of Elawa Farm 
flourishes. 

Since its inception, the Elawa Farm Foundation has been grounded in the values of community connectedness, 
health, and stewardship. We are proud that our programs help us to foster connection to one another and promote 
the health of our community and environment. These values are ever more present, and our programs and harvest 
ever more crucial, in this coming year.

This new season brings an exciting transition for the Foundation with the hire of our new Executive Director, Laura 
Calvert. She brings fresh ideas to Elawa, as well as an extensive background in sustainable agriculture, community 
programming, and organizational development. We are excited for Elawa to grow under Laura’s leadership. 

We are working hard to prepare for the upcoming season. We are adapting our programming to ensure the safety 
of our community. The leadership at Elawa is working through alternatives to serve you, especially in the market, if 
social distancing remains in force.  Be assured that Elawa Farm will continue to provide meaningful programming, 
fresh produce and other goods to the community.

Our dedicated staff is taking this time to plan for new programs at Elawa. For example, we will offer yoga on the farm 
this summer, expand our farm camp program for children, as well as lay the groundwork for new culinary and garden 
programs. We also continue to explore opportunities to share our healthy harvest with our community members 
who need it the most. 

We rely on the support of our community to help us grow and remain steadfast during these trying times. Making a 
tax-deductible contribution, shopping at our market, or attending a class are vital ways that you 
can help keep Elawa Farm Foundation growing. Donations can easily be made with the envelope 
inside or online at https://elawafarm.org/donate. 

Thank you for supporting the Elawa community. We look forward to seeing you on the farm this 
season!

Alex Hodges, President, Elawa Farm Foundation

ELAWA FARM FOUNDATION
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From the Garden at ELAWA FARM

Elawa Farm Welcomes Laura Calvert as 
Executive Director 

Elawa Farm Foundation is excited to 
announce the appointment of Laura 
Calvert as its Executive Director. Laura 
joined Elawa in January 2020. She was 
selected to succeed Joanne Miller, 
who had been with the Foundation 
since 2008.  

Laura comes to Elawa Farm 
Foundation from Advocates for Urban 
Agriculture (AUA), where she served 
as Executive Director for three years. 
Laura led the organization through 
significant organizational growth and 
innovative program development 
during her tenure. 

Prior to AUA, Laura worked for 
the Chicago Botanic Garden for 
eight years. There, she managed 
the business operations of Windy 
City Harvest, the Garden’s urban 
agriculture workforce development 
program. Laura oversaw the business 
development of more than 13 urban 
farms and trained hundreds of youth 
and adult participants.

Laura has a B.S. in Business Administration and Management from Bradley University, where 
she graduated first in her class, and has been involved in regional and statewide advocacy 
initiatives for urban farmers. She is a founding board member of the Illinois Farmers Market 
Association. 

Laura says of her new position, “I am honored to join the Elawa Farm community and lead the 
organization in its next chapter, alongside the dedicated Board of Directors and staff. Elawa is a 
truly unique and beautiful place, and I look forward to expanding its presence and programs in 
Lake Forest and beyond.” 

When I wrote my garden update for our spring newsletter last year, I was new in my role 
as Garden Manager and gearing up for my first season at Elawa Farm. I had some nervous 
anticipation as I prepared to apply my knowledge of growing vegetables and cut flowers 
and hoped to have a successful growing season. Thankfully, as a result of a lot of hard work, 
collaboration, and creative problem-solving with our team of interns, dedicated volunteers and 
Ana, our Assistant Garden Manager, we had a great season and increased garden sales by 25%. 
I’m hopeful that you had an opportunity to benefit from our wide variety of sustainably grown 
vegetables and beautiful floral bouquets.  

Winter is now beginning to slowly make way for warmer days and more hours of sunlight. 
That means that much work is underway to prepare for another productive growing season. 
We’re continuing to focus on projects that will improve efficiencies in storage and post-harvest 
handling. Additionally, our crop plans are complete, and seeding has begun in the greenhouse. 

In addition to selling our vegetables and cut flowers at our weekly Garden Market and 
supplying the Elawa kitchen with as much produce as possible, we also are continuing our 
weekly Community Supported Agriculture (CSA) program. CSA members receive a weekly 
box of fresh vegetables that change throughout the season for 20 weeks from June through 
October. We recently filled all our CSA openings due to a strong response from the community. 
Although our CSA is full, you’ll still be able to access our fresh veggies (and flowers) at our 
weekly market. 

Thank you for your support and we look forward to sharing our bounty with you this season! 

Elaine Madansky, Garden Manager
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This season, we are excited for the return of our Garden Market, which is a way that we can 
connect with the Elawa community and support our vibrant, sustainable food system. The 
Elawa Garden will be producing healthy, local veggies and gorgeous blooms for our market 
bouquets, while the Elawa Kitchen will be cooking homemade items fresh for the market. Even 
our beehives will be hard at work to provide local Elawa honey at the market. The Garden 
Market is a must-stop for your weekly nourishment. All of these undertakings are supported by 
our active volunteers, who provide unwavering support!  

In addition, our Garden Market hosts many visiting vendors. We are proud to support local 
farmers, food producers, and unique artisans at our market. Over the years, Elawa has served 
as an incubator for several local businesses to grow and expand their product lines. Just this 
past February, one of our regular local food producers, Chia Leah, whose product line includes 
many tasty gluten free items, was accepted into the 2020 Good Food Business Accelerator 
cohort. We are thrilled to see our vendor businesses expand and have Elawa be a part of their 
story! 

We are grateful that Governor Pritzker considers agriculture and farmers markets as essential 
businesses during this time. We plan to open our Garden Market on May 15th as a virtual 
marketplace with curbside pick-up, until we can safety gather at a distance. We will be taking 
extra precautions this season to ensure our market is a safe space to shop and support our local 
food system. 

We have missed you and look forward to seeing you all soon! 

Catherine Gregg, Garden Market Manager & Volunteer Coordinator 

Garden Market Hours
May 15th - October 24th | Friday & Saturday |  8am - 1pm

From the Kitchen at ELAWA FARM
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While our gardens have slept through our cold winter in the Midwest, the kitchen at Elawa 
Farm has once again remained warm and thriving throughout the winter months with our 
annual “Take and Bake” program. We appreciate all who have patronized the farm throughout 
the past several months to make this annual program such a success. It has been wonderful to 
see so many familiar faces - and to meet new ones as well! 

During times like those we have experienced in the past weeks and months, more than ever, 
it continues to be important to know where our food comes from and to support our local 
farmers. It is this platform that we will continue to focus on for the upcoming market season 
– sourcing as much as we can from local farmers, artisans, and millers in our region, as well as 
our own garden. 

At this year’s market, we will do our very best to bring you a fresh, ever changing menu of 
seasonal delights, both savory and sweet. Expect to see some Elawa classics, including our 
signature fresh baked muffins and scones, vegetable and grain focused side dishes, scratch 
made soups, entrees, and more. 

Keep an eye out for some of your favorites offered in our eco-friendly compostable packaging, 
as some of our pre-packaged items are receiving a face lift this year. 

Finally, we’d like to say a special thank you to our dedicated volunteers at Elawa. It’s been 
wonderful working with you, and we look forward to seeing you all during our 2020 market 
season. Bon Appetit! 

From the Garden Market at ELAWA FARM

OUR VENDORS
Moll’s Balls, Chia Leah, Dave’s Tool Sharpening , Eggceptional Eggs, Emil Fresh Baked Bread, Gretta’s 
Goats , Little Bison Meats, Lolo Pottery, Ludwig Cheese, Old School Timber Works, Sitka Salmon 
Shares, Tomato Bliss,  Zen of Slow Cooking, and more.
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Thank You to Our 2019 Donors

Every effort was made to list the names of  all donors. If  we have inadvertently omitted your name, please contact the Foundation office.

From $20,000 to 40,000
Ken Buchanan
Packaging Corporation of   
   America
The Plansoen Foundation

From $10,000 to $19,999
Craig Bergmann Landscape       
   Design, Inc.
Jane & Alexander Hodges
Hunter Family Foundation
Ellen &Tom Walvoord

From $5,000 to $9,999
Elisa Allan
Suzy & John Borland
Butler Family Foundation
Carney Family Foundation
Marion & Roger Christoph
Madeleine Dugan
Dede & Jonathan Erulkar
The Grainger Family 
   Descendants Fund 
Jamee & Michael Kane
Lake Forest Bank and Trust
Margaret & Harold Marshall
Judith & James Reid-   
   Anderson

From $2,500 to $4,999
Anne & Patrick Allin
Ina & Raymond Anderson
Craig Bergmann & Paul Klug
Kay Butler
Joan DePree
Christine & Todd DeYoung
Knauz Automotive Group 

The Junior Garden Club of            
   Lake Forest
Northwestern Lake Forest      
   Hospital
Kevin & Joan Shanahan
Sunset Foods

From $1,000 to $2,499
Edith & Patrick Ahern
Pim & Brayton Alley
Audrey & James Altounian
Mary & Dan Armour
Scott Behrens
Prue & Francis Beidler
Patricia & Paul Benda
Lawrence & Margaret 
   Benjamin
Marcia & Edward Bennett
Calvine & Charles Bowen
Mary & Chip Brennan
Joan & Michael Burke
Eleanor & Nick Chabraja
Tracy Chocol
Vanessa & Charlie Clarke
Phyllis Cretors
Richard & Cathy Crowley
Margaret Determan & 
   Lance Balk
The Dick Family Foundation 
Camille Fetter
Katherine &  Thompson Ford
Froggy’s Catering
Alice & Ren Goltra
Nancy Green & William     
   Robinson
Vicki &  Hank Hodges
Katherine Holland

Monica Jaster
Annie & Greg Jones
Alison & Kurt Kohlmeyer
Sarah & Charles Lamphere
Maggie & Andrew Logan
Karen McGovern
Harold M. & Adeline S. Morr-  
   ison Family Foundation
Betty & Mark Neerhof
Patricia & Theron Odlaug
Una & Steve Ortell
Julie & Charles Parsons
Jane & David Potrykus
Marina & Jim Puryear
Heather & Andrew Sannes
The John & Kathleen 
   Schreiber Foundation
Sally Searle
Martha & Howard Simpson
Robin & Sandy Stuart
John S. Swift Co, Inc
Anna Theodore
Phoebe & Arthur Turner
Tracy Viergutz
The Kathleen B. & Charles R.      
   Walgreen III Foundation 
Georgia & Henry West
Gordon White
Martha Wood
Judith & Paul Zelisko

From $500 to $999
Carrie Adolph
Tina &  Louis Amoroso
Anonymous
Carol Bagan
Beverly & Ralph Behrens

Julie Benson
Colleen & Douglas Berto
Robert Boardman
Samantha & Edward Borland
Lee Ann & Richard Brickner
Janet & Paul Burt
Celeste & Michael Calogero
CDM Foundation
Susan & Edward Chandler
Leigh Charlot
Eleanor & Charles Clarke*
Margaret & William Crane
Jamee & Marshall Field
Kathy &  John Fox
Louise &  James Glasser
Judith Gleason
Jane & Roger Goodell
Rebecca Graf
Megan Hayes
Hedberg Foundation, Inc.
Susan & Jack Hempstead
Trent Wisehart & Michael      
   Hoeft
Anne &  E. Stanton Hooker
Leslie Hough
Ned & Sigun Kimbrel
Lisa & Dave Kocourek
Mary Lane
Barbara & Laurens Leffingwell
Susan & Todd Lohr
Demetrios Louis
Franziska & Thomas Lys
Connie & William Maines
Pam Miles
Sue Mullane
LouEllen & Tim Murray
Susan & Mark Neaman

Jana & PJ O’Neil
Riley O’Neil
Taddy Opat
Allison & Tom Pasquesi
Adrienne Petersen
William &  Sandra Powel
Janice & Rick Price
Amy Reavis
Debbie & Mark Saran
Denise & Henry Scherck
Mia & Matthew Scholz
John Serra
Lindsay & David Smithwick
Karen & Lorry Stensrud
Julie & James Stevenson
Susan & Roger Stone
Julie Talano &  Matthew      
   Regan
Hilary & Peter Tyor
Karen & Brian Uihlein
Erika & Christopher Vernon
Ann Vertovec
Patricia & Richard Wood
Diane & John Zavitz

From $250 to $499
Jorie & Charlie Alutto
Susan & Steve Anderson
Cindy & William Annibali
Elizabeth Bishop
Elizabeth Blodgett
Joan Boughton & Henry   
   Kleeman
Alexandra Broadus
Willard Bunn
Kay Butler
Michael Curran

Sylvia & Toby Davis
Deerpath Garden Club
Dianne & Edward FitzSimons
Patricia Frain
The Garden Club of 
   Barrington
Gay & Otto Georgi
Lisa Giles
Julie & Ryan Gish
Lisa & Alex Goldfayn
Mary Ann Grabowski
Ambler Harrison
Heizer Foundation
Sheri Hone
Emily Houlihan
Emily &  Joy Hurd
Adrienne Osborne Ives
Susan & Howard Katz
Barb & Tony Kesman
Lake Forest Shop
Margot & Bob Lee
Anne & Allan Lerner
Elaine Madansky & Keith     
   Goldberg
Jan Marsden-Johnson
Courtney McGovern
Katie & Matthew Merkle
Nancy Miller
Megan Morris
Judy & Lawrence Mosner
Suzanne & Mike Myers
Network for Good
Terry & John Newhouse
Nancy Novit
Lynda & Jim O’Connor
Julia & Jim Parker
Donna & Jay Proesel

Elawa Farm would like to extend a sincere thank you to all our 2019 
donors and volunteers for your generous and much appreciated support.
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Sarah Roloson
Julia & Bob Sierks
Sidney Smith
Edwina &  Jason Smith
Marguerite Solberg
Darlene & Jim Stanley
Debra & Greg Stanwood
Thomas Strachan 
Superior Sheet Metal &      
   Heating
Peggy & James Swartchild
Beth Teich
Thomas Toser
Kathy Trulson
Marin & Scott Turner

From $100 to $249
Kathleen & Scott Aberle
Amazon Smile
Matthew Anderson
Rebecca Asfour
Joan & Jim Astuno
Rachel Avigad
George Balbach
Jean Bauman
Katie & Walter Begley
Patricia & Bruce Bennett
Joan O. Bent
Elizabeth Berrill
Susan & Thomas Boyden
Jane Bradford
Leslie & Fred Brewer
Francesca & Perry Brown
Jackson Brown
Diane & Dennis Bruns
Hilary Bryant
Robert Busam
Amanda & Brett Byron
Wentworth & Barry Caldwell 
Dorothy & Art Chantler
Nancy Cirone
Nancy & Peter Clemens

Virginia & Tom Cochran
Margaret & Timothy 
   Coleman
Matty Collins
Christy Coon
Joan Criswell
Kathleen Crouch
Diane Czech
Carolyn Deluca
Natalya Devaux
Brenda & John Dick
Robert Dillman
Rae & Jeff Dobosh
Kate Dressel
Monika Drwila & Peter  
   Westin
Susan & Louis Ehrhard
Lynn & James Engelland
Shannon & Justin Engelland
Wendy Engelland
Linda Estes
Fairchild Foundation Trust
Jessica Fairchild
Cara Gannon
Linda & Stephen Ganshirt
Christopher Goemans
Jackie & Thomas Gorter
Kelly & Pedro Guerrero
Sara & Mark Gunderson
Marietta & Chip Hance
Staci Hayes
Laura Hegwer
Chris Hensley
Barbara & Denny Hetler
Elizabeth & Richard Hoffman
Anika Hubbard
Joi Hunt
Annie Ignoffo
Karen &  James Jacobson
Samuel Jaramillo
Jastromb Family 
   Philanthropic Fund

Barbara Jensen
Alisa Kart 
Meara Kelley
Sharon & James Kellock Jr.
Holly Klug
Jessica Knetl
P.B. & Richard Kral
Kay & Fred Krehbiel
Lake Forest Community High 
   School District 115
Lake Forest Garden Club
Kathy Lawson
Meredith Leggitt
Gwen Lincoln
Jennifer Lucas
Peter Luedeking
Ashley & D. Scott Maentz
Emily Malone
Margaret Mason
Marilyn & John McDonough
Rachel & Sean McMahon
Tiffany & Kevin Miller
Perry Minter
Pauline & Roger Mohr
Steven Monz
Julie & Jeff Moore
Motorola Solutions 
   Foundation
Katherine Murray
James Natwick
Dawn & Lawrence Neal
Paige & John Newhouse
Lois Nicol
Janel Niemeyer
Renee & Michael Nocella
Palmer Plumbing & Heating
John Pantazis
Amy Pasquesi
Nan & Alexander Patterson
Jeannette Peck
Nicole Phelan
Lynn & Clay Pruitt

Vidya Puthenveetil
Theodore Roberts
Jean Royster
Brooke Schiewe
Julia Shackleford
Jessica Shepard
Amy Shields
Susan Skinner
Darlene Smith
Mary Ellen and Dean Snyder
Donya Soriano
Annalisa Soukup
Tara Stadolnik
Di & James Stebbins
Emily Stock
Barb & Patrick Storey
Aleksandra Strzelecki
Nancy & Donald Surber
Marjorie Swansen
Carol Swift
Kristine & Charles Thorsen
Karen Tom
Jared Torgeson
Marilyn & Dominic Turchi
Katie & Jake Turner
Katie & Diego Villacis
Gina Walters
Kimberly Walters
Wenban Funeral Home
Monia Wertz
Margaret White
Maeve Willett

From $1 to $99
Katie & David Bibbs
Mark Blitstein
Barbara & Raymond Buck
Kathryn & Barry Burdiak
Brenda  & Walter Bushala
Patricia Carter
Marion & Gene Cartwright
Shirley Coppi

R. Crews
Patrick Cronin
The Dagar Family Trust
Laura & Stephen Douglass
Marilena & Charles Fiore
Suzanne Folland
Diane & James Fondriest
Karen Fox
Sandra & Donald French
Christine & Kenneth Grubich
Meredith Hellebusch
Jody & Fred Hillger
Frances Hodge
Frances & Robin Hoffer
Margaret Howard
JC Huml & DS Huml
Elizabeth & David Knight
Bonnie & Edward Koven
Lisa Krimen & Maxwell Lown
Sarah & Robert Kuchar
Marcia & Ed Liddy
Rosemary Logue
Janet & Arthur Miller
Joanne & Kevin Miller
Melinda & David Mooney
Pamela Morgan
Susie &  David Morgans
Amy Noonan
Elizabeth & Arthur Omes
Marti Palmer
Gary Peet
Harriet & James Perrin
Jane & Timothy Pires
Carol Post
Marielena Radecki
Steven Ratay
Laurie Rose
Susan & Dennis Rutkowski
Nancy & Bob Salzwedel
Laurie Schaffner
Elizabeth Sebesta
Barbara Decker Spagenberg

Donna & H.R. Steinitz
Maggie & Chris Stewart
Nancy Sylvester
Debra & Robert Tagliaferro
Ronald Valentine
Wells Wheeler

Matching Gifts:
Macy’s

Kind donations have been 
made In Memory of...
Dee Dee Borland
Alison Buck
Barry J. Carroll
John McGovern
Geraldine Swift Taylor
Jane Thulis

Kind donations have been 
made In Honor of...
Elizabeth Borland Blodgett
The Capstick Family
Maddie Dugan
Ann Jones
Cynthia Kruse
Kathy Ottensmeyer
Mr. Palmer
Marilu Warner

*deceased
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Cathy Ackerman
Tim Ackerman
Carrie Adolph
Elisa Allan
Cathy Alland
Molly Allen
Ina Anderson
Emily Asmussen
Joy Bach
Louisa Back
Carol Bagan
Pamela Bailey
Alexia Ballasch
Sue Barrett
Dianne Begin
Ted Bennett
Craig Bergmann
Elizabeth Borland        
   Blodgett
Martha Borie-Wood
Ned Borland
Jean Bormes
Jake Bower
Joseph Buccelli
Nancy Bucelluni
Carol Calabresa
Michael Calogero

Ford Campbell
Kathleen Campbell
Sally Campbell
Nicole Carrabine
Peach Carr
Tracy Chocol
Marion Christoph
Ethan Clark
Kiki Clark
Libby Cran
Virginia Cochran
Irene Constantinidis
Cindy Corrigan
Rick Crowley
Laurel Curry
Natalia Danyliuk
Regina Dee
Austin DePree
Bill Dewar
Jack Doheny
Charenton Drake
Maddie Dugan
Betsy Eisenhauer
Libby Elliott
Wendy Engelland
Doug Falls
Dianne FitzSimons

Katie Ford
Margery Fuller
Melissa Fuller
Mary Gabanski
Teresa Gaglione
Mary Gesualdo
Mark Goodman
Kirsten Gordon
Cassandra Gorospe
Payton Grana
Bill Gregg
Charlotte Gregg
Jonathan Gregg
Royce Gregory
Ambler Harrison
Sebastian Hernandez
Alexander B. Hodges
Jane L. Hodges
William Hodges
Susan Hoaglund
Gavin Hone
Leslie Hough
Tom Hunter
Lesley Hurley
Elizabeth Jensen
Don Johansson
Maura Johansson

Meghan Joshi
Grace Kellerman
Michele Kellerman
Jeannie Kennedy
Lisa Kluever
Brooke Kuehnle
Ella Kuehnle
Yuman Li
Angie Lopez
Ashley Maentz
Bill Maines
Connie Maines
Martica Marquardt
Margaret Marshall
Roz Massel
Suzanne McDonald
Courtney McGovern
Karen McGowan
Paul Melichar
Gray Miceli
Rhett Miceli
Steve Miceli
Natalia Michalski
Carolina Minetti
Ken Moan
Kathleen Nelson
Marie Nemerov

Ginny Noble
Joseph Novicki
Judy Novicki
Melissa Oakley
Donna O’Connor
Lakshmi Ojha
Eileen O’Keefe
Georgia O’Neil
Jana O’Neil
Riley O’Neil
Katherine Opat
Laura Otolski
Susan Panitch
Adrienne Petersen
Laura Plack
Lori Pomerich
Christina Pontes
Jane Potrykus
Kathy Prevost
Marina Carney Puryear
Martha ReQua
Mary Lou Schaik
Susie Schlachtenhaufen
Bob Shaw
Mary Sherman
Christine Shiel
Sue Skinner

Every effort was made to list the names of  all volunteers. If  we have inadvertently omitted your name, please contact the Foundation 

Thank You to Our 2019 Volunteers
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Tricia Smit
Caroline Smith
Lillian Smith 
Susan Smith
Lisa Smyth
Kylie Stitzlein
Maya Stitzlein
Barbara Storey
Amy Swartchild
Rachel Thompson
Judy Tice
Karen Tom
Kelcey Traynoff
Andrew Trees
Kathy Trulson
Marin Turner
Samantha Uhl
Chris Vernon
Sofie Vojvodic
Tom Walvoord
Gigi Warren
Lisa Watters
Anne Wennington
Bill Wennington
Georgia West
Diana Wettermann
Diana Whitmire

Karen Wolff
Jenny Yan
Carla Zaramella
Margherita Zaramella
CROYA Students
Deerpath Middle School 
Students
Lake Forest Country Day 
Students
Lake Forest High School 
National Honor Society 
Members
Lake Forest Open Lands 
Center For Conservation 
Leadership
North Shore Country Day
Students

                          *deceased
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Pop-up Story Time 

Just pop–up for a storytime at Elawa Farm! Join one of 
your favorite children’s librarians from the Lake Forest 
Library for a special storytime. Bring your children for 
a free, fun, interactive storytime full of books, music, 

movement, puppets, and so much more fun!
ALL AGES WELCOME 

Friday, June 26, 9:45 – 10:15 am
Saturday, July 11, 10:30 – 11:00 am
Friday, August 14, 9:45 – 10:15 am

F E AT U R E D
PROGRAMS
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BEE-BOPPERS  
with Lindsey Smithwick

BEEs will be buzzing and bopping   
at the farm this summer! 

 
Wednesdays and Fridays at 10:15 a.m.  

 
Join Miss Lindsey and  

her bee-bopping music class.   
From original tunes to covers, 

from simple standards to rock-and-roll.

Bee-Boppers is a great way to  
incorporate music and early socialization skills 

into your child’s life in a fun,  
interactive environment.  

For ages 0 - 4. 
 

Also available for private parties!  
Classes available as drop in ($15) 

or 4 pack ($50)

MASTER CLASSES  
with Chef Gale Gand

Gale Gand is a James Beard Award winning 
Pastry Chef, founding partner at Tru,  

and author of 8 cookbooks.

Spring Brunch Class 
Monday | May 11 | 12:00 - 2:30pm | $85

Get ready to create the perfect brunch 
whether it’s Easter Brunch, Mother’s Day 

Brunch, a baby shower brunch or a wedding 
shower brunch. One of the easiest ways to 

throw a party! Tastes will be provided.

Summer Pie Camp 
Monday | June 8 | 12:00 - 2:30pm | $85

Do you have fear of making pie crusts? Chef 
Gale will hold your hand as she teaches you 
her secrets to a perfect pie crust. We’ll focus 

on summer fruit and custard pies.

Gale teaches in the Elawa kitchen  
every month. Check our website for  

upcoming classes.

Essential Oils 101  
with Jane Casey

Essential Oils are the juice or GUT of plants, 
trees, shrubs, flowers, roots and bushes. 

These oils protect the plant and can do the 
same for us humans (and animals - if you 

have a dog, they will love them too!)

Monday | June 1 | 12-2pm | $65

Join Jane of Jane Casey’s Kitchen and learn 
how, why, when, and where to apply, diffuse 
and ingest essential oils. You will leave know-

ing how to support your mood, sleep, gut 
and every other part of your body from this 

hands-on workshop.

Stay tuned for more upcoming classes with 
Jane Casey on supporting your health through 

holistic cooking and oils.

www.janecaseykitchen.com

FLORAL ARRANGING 
with Katie Ford

Katie is a local floral designer serving the 
Chicagoland area. She loves spreading joy 

through creating beautiful floral arrangments. 
 

Mother’s Day Florals 
Thursday | May 7 | 10-11:30am | $90

Join Katie Ford of Flowers by Katie Ford for 
this floral workshop in honor of Mother’s Day 

Weekend. Bring your mom, sister or friend  
to celebrate this special day.  

Dahlia Workshop 
Thursday I August 27 | 10 -11:30am | $90

Katie shares her knowledge and skill  
along with her creative spirit, as she  

spreads her love of flowers. 

More dates for floral classes to come.
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THE HARVEST DINNER

in the garden
at ELAWA FARM

Sept 12th
SAVE THE DATE FOR  ELAWA’S ANNUAL BENEFIT. THIS FARM-
TO-TABLE CELEBRATION WILL FEATURE A DINNER BY AN 
AWARD-WINNING CHEF & PRODUCE GROWN IN THE GAR-
DEN. ALL PROCEEDS DIRECTLY SUPPORT ELAWA’S MISSION.
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 Summer Camp at Elawa Farm

Session 1| 1st & 2nd Graders 
Monday - Friday (5 days) 
June 8 - 12 | 9 - 11:30am  

$250/child 

Session 2| 3rd & 4th Graders 
Monday - Friday (5 days) 
July 13 - 17 | 9 - 11:30am  

$250/child 

Campers will enjoy a variety of activites with a focus on  
food & the garden, including scavenger hunts, harvesting  
veggies, preparing food in the kitchen, arts & crafts, and  

of course, getting their hands dirty!  

“And at the end of  the day, your feet should be dirty, your hair 
messy & your eyes sparkling.” -Shanti

Session 3| 1st & 2nd Graders 
Monday - Friday (5 days) 

August 3 - 7 | 9 - 11:30am  
$250/child 



BOARD OF DIRECTORS
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Jane L. Hodges 

Constance Maines 
Margaret Marshall

Courtney McGovern 
Jana O’Neil
Riley O’Neil

Katherine Opat
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Ted Bennett 

Craig Bergmann 
Paul Bergmann* 
Austin DePree 

Dianne FitzSimons* 
Susan Garrett 

Gwennie Lincoln 
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Karen McGovern 
Bob Shaw* 

 
          * Past Presidents 

ELAWA FARM FOUNDATION

OUR MISSION 
Elawa Farm, a restored gentleman’s farm and garden, enriches our community as a unique center for  

hands-on learning and inspires an appreciation for gardening, healthy living and historic preservation.

As a nonprofit organization, Elawa Farm Foundation relies on the generosity of donors to provide the  
continued historic restoration of the garden, the buildings, and to grow our programs and educational  

opportunities.  Your support makes all the difference on our progress.  In 2017 we celebrated the farm’s 100th 
year and we are looking forward to our next 100 years.  Please help us continue to grow.

Donate online at www.elawafarm.org or fill out the enclosed envelope and mail it in.

MEMORIALS AND TRIBUTES 
By making a gift to the Elawa Farm Foundation you can honor or remember a loved one.  

We acknowledge all gifts to their recipients and keep the amount of the donation confidential.

MATCHING GIFTS 
The amount of your gift may be doubled at no expense to you if you work for an employer who  

matches the charitable gifts of employees. Simply contact your company’s Human Resource Department.

STOCK GIFTS 
Please contact the office for instructions to donate stock at 847-234-1966.
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LAKE FOREST, IL 60045

The Garden Market at Elawa Farm 

Opens May 15th and runs through October 24th   •   Fridays and Saturdays   •   8am -  1pm

1401 Middlefork Drive • Lake Forest, IL 60045 
www.elawafarm.org  I  847.234.1966

A Community of Natural Splendor  
and Historical Significance


